@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082574

Date: August 20, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)
Subject: CLECs - Local Resale Assumption Agreements

This is a reminder that Carrier Notification Letterf SN91081811]dated June 16, 2000, provided
revised procedures for handling requests to assume service that is currently under a term
agreement with one of BellSouth’s retail units.

Effective September 1, 2001, both the BellSouth Local Carrier Service Center (LCSC) and
Complex Resale Support Group (CRSG) will begin to send rejects or clarifications on Local
Service Requests (LSRs) that are submitted incorrectly.

Additional information regarding these procedures may be found at the BellSouth
Interconnection Services’' Web site in the BellSouth Business Rules for Local Ordering
(BBR-LO) located at.

Ihttp://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/quides/html/leo.html|

The forms relative to these procedures also can be found at the BellSouth Interconnection
Services’ Web site located at:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/forms/html/lec form.html|

If you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth account team representative.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services

321sd2866205
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